Rosenberg Corey

From: Jennean Hill <jenart@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:13 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: rent control

We are landlords in Clackamas County & Marion County and we urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.
Eviction without cause is a right that we, as a citizens and owners of property should retain without

penalty. We pay our taxes and abide by the law and should not be coerced by government or penalized for
needing to make changes in our own lives with regards to our own property.

Sincerely,

Art & Jennean Hill



